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SUBJECT: Peer Agency Performance Review
SUMMARY: The Transit Division has submitted a report responding to a Six-Year Plan strategy calling for a recommended process to compare King County Metro Transit’s performance with that of peer agencies.  Transit staff will present the report to the committee.  Following its review of the proposal, the committee will be asked to approve a process for ongoing performance reporting and peer agency comparison, possibly at its June 18th meeting.
BACKGROUND: Six-Year Plan Strategy M-3 was revised by the Regional Transit Committee to initiate performance monitoring based upon comparison with other similar transit agencies in the U.S.:
Strategy M-3

Regularly monitor and report bus service performance and ridership systemwide and at the route level to identify services that may require modification, expansion or termination based on their performance.  By April 1, 2003, develop and recommend to the RTC a new process for reviewing and reporting performance against a peer group, using the National Transit Database’s standard measures of performance in effectiveness, efficiency, cost-effectiveness and the four-part structure recommended by the 1999 Transit Management Audit.  Develop progress targets for these measures.

The recommended process is summarized on the first page of the report:
As a supplement to the review of Metro’s progress towards Six-Year Plan targets, the Transit Division proposes to provide a comparison of changes in these three measures for Metro and peer agencies with each biennial Plan update.  Given the variability in the data, the Transit Division proposes that the progress targets for changes in these measures be within one standard deviation from the peer group average change, or better.  Should the change in any of these measures for Metro fall below one standard deviation from the mean change for the peer agencies, the Transit Division will flag this measure for further analysis and discussion.

ATTACHMENTS:

1. Report: Comparing King County Metro Transit with Peer Agencies
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